
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Culture Day 2025 – 11th July 2025 

12th May 2025 

Culture Day 2025 – 11 July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carer 

Following the huge success of last year’s Culture Day, we are delighted to announce that 
Year 12 and 13 will be hosting our second annual Culture Day on 11th July. This special 
event is a celebration of the many cultures within our school community, allowing pupils to 
learn about different foods, cultural activities, and national dress while embracing our core 
values of equality and inclusivity. 

Last year, both pupils and sixth formers thoroughly enjoyed taking part, and we are excited 
to bring this event back once again. 

As part of the celebration: 

• Pupils in Year 7-13 are permitted to wear their own national dress. 
• Pupils in Year 7-11 who wish to wear national dress must write a letter to the 

Headteacher explaining what they will wear and why. 
• National flags and football shirts from any nation will not be permitted for any age 

group. 
• We encourage students to consider representing British culture through the 

decades as an option. 

If a pupil’s request to wear national dress is approved, we ask for a £1.00 donation, which 
will be split between the school’s two chosen charities. This will be brought in on 27th June 
2025 and collected by the sixth form charity leads. 

On the day, pupils will have the chance to visit the Sports Hall, where stalls will be set up to 
showcase various cultures. Pupils can sample different foods for a small donation of 50p or 
more per item. Please ensure your child brings some loose change if they wish to 
participate. 

We look forward to another fantastic Culture Day and appreciate your support in making it a 
success. If you have any questions, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

      

Mrs K. Hibbs   Miss Porter    Miss Clarke   
Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 
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